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NEW MEMO: CARES Act Funding for Service Coordination and Congregate 
Housing Services 

 
Dear Owners/Management Agents of Multifamily Properties and Other Entities Administering Service 
Coordination and Congregate Housing Services Grants:  
 
OAMPO issued the memorandum, “Update on Allocation of Funding from the CARES Act for Service 
Coordination and Congregate Housing Services” on July 8, 2020. The memo announces the allocation of 
CARES Funds to properties with grant-funded Service Coordinators and Congregate Housing Services 
grants.   
 
POC: Katina Washington (katina.x.washington@hud.gov). 
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